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Word Of the Week 

13/5/24-17/5/24 

‘families’ 

 

 

 

 

 

The Year 10 Arts Award students enjoyed a 

tour of the Backstage Centre in Purfleet last 

week. The centre is a multi-purpose venue 

used for the filming of TV shows, films and 

online content as well as a rehearsal space 

for the likes of Kylie Minogue, The Sidemen 

and our very own Mrs Philpott's theatre 

company! The students learnt about how 

the area is used and the type of jobs and 

training that is available.  

Good luck to the Year 11’s as they start their exams.  Remember that exams are just one part 

of your journey.  May your hard work bring you closer to your dreams. 

Yellow class have drawn these lovely pastel 

sea shells. 

Mark (9F), has 

drawn this 

amazing picture of 

a volcano that he 

has been learning 

about. 

Great artwork 

Mark! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

Attendance   

29/4/24-3/5/24 

 

1st 11BH 96.67% 

 

2nd Red 96.36% 

 

3rd Yellow and 8S 96.15% 

 

 

 

 

 

Safeguarding 

At Cedar Hall School, the safety of all our pupils is of paramount importance. 

If you have any concerns regarding child protection or keeping a child safe, please contact our Designated 

Safeguarding Lead – Mrs S Simpson. 

or 

Deputy Safeguarding Leads – Mr N Maxwell, Mrs S Overell and Mrs S Hoy. 

 

CHARLES CULWICK HELPFULNESS TROPHY 

This week the Helpfulness Trophy was won by Owen 

(8C).  Owen won for drawing a huge chalk circle in 

the playground in preparation for a maths lesson. 

Well done Owen and thank you for your help. 

 

 

 

 

 

The Gardening Trophy 

This week the Gardening 

Trophy was won by Jake.  

Jake won for working really 

well in every horticultural 

lesson. 

Well done Jake!  Keep up 

the good work. 

 

Following the sad death of a number of the Cedar Hall chickens, on Tuesday ‘Fresh Start for Hens’ 

delivered 20 ex-commercial egg-laying hens.  ‘Fresh start for Hens’ are an independent group which re 

home chickens that would otherwise be slaughtered. 

If you would like more details please visit www.freshstartforhens.co.uk 

Cedar Hall would like to say a big thank you to ‘Fresh Start for Hens’ for the chickens and for all the 

work they do in re-homing the birds. 

Eggs will soon be for sale from the school office. £1.50 for 6. 

On Wednesday Red Class waved off Middle 

School on their trip to Danbury.  Details of 

their adventures at Danbury will be on next 

week’s newsletter. 

http://www.freshstartforhens.co.uk/

